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Dear Member of theHeROSA BEACH FRIENDS CF THE L TBRARY:

Thank you for your 1963 membership in the FRIENDS DF THE

on we do the at eat to the l ibrary, too
We are now one of the largest FRIENDS groups in the County.

CLES OF AMERICA.intere AmERiCa, an ormatave 56 historicalnarratives of ThE CHRONI-

to know the mereasure your board of directors for this year: Mrs.
Before we get into the news for May and June, I'd like you

Kolma Flakeino, dourespond Larraine Hales, recording secretary;
No. Sako Miha, a Bordelon, mossetaetary; Mrs. Irene Mason, member-
Ship; MES. NS. Alice Michelsen, Bubite Mr, Ruth Treadgold, ent
chairman; Mrs. And of course, molicity; and past-president MIS.me been to hapPi counted sur hey die on interest an wonder -
ful group to work with.

we'd like to invite you and your friends to our first book
discussion, which will be held Thursday, May 9, et 10:30 a.m. in our
library. Our own Mrs. Frederic W. (Kolma) Flake will speak on "Authors
I  Have  Know and  tea  meet  me meet  to  can  co  mena Hollywood motion picture publicist, Mrs. Flake had the opportunity
to meet and work with many noted writers as well as movie stars,directors and producers. Among the authors she will discuss are two
current best-sellers:Mrs. Kemper Campbell, who rote HERE I RAISE
MINE EBENEZER, and Miss Elaine Shepard of FORGIVE US OUR PRESS PASSES.
We do hope you will attend, have a cup of coffee with us, and enjoy
Mrs. Flake's entertaining discussion.

The 21st annual Spring Book Breakfast will be held wednes-
day, May 15, from 8:45 to 11:00 a.m. at the Statler Hilton Hotel inthe Pecific Ballroom. Last year more than 800 librarians, teachers,
and friends attended the Breakfast. Sylvia Ziskind, Professor of

d r e n  o n l y  t h e  b e s t  i n  t h e i r  y o u n g  y e a r s  w h e n  l i f e - l o n g  t a s t e s  a r e
S h e  w i l l  s t r e s s  t h e  s h o r t - s i g h t e d  p o l i c y  o f  l e t t i n g  t h e m

c u t  t h e i r  l i t e r a r y  t e e t h  o n  s h o d d y ,  s e c o n d - r a t e ,  u n i n s p i r e d  b o o k s
f o r  c h i l d r e n . A u t h o r s  a n d  i l l u s t r E t o r s  o f  b o o k s  f o r  c h i l d r e n  a n d
y o u n g  p e o p l e  w i l l  b e  g u e s t s  o f  h o n o r  a n d  t h e r e  w i l l  b e  a u t o g r a p h i n g
a f t e r w e r d s .  B o o k s  w i l l  b e  a v a i l a b l e  f o r  p u r c h a s e . I f  y o u  a r e  i n t e r -
e s t e d  i n  g o i n g ,  c a l l  M r s .  S a k o  M i h o ,  s t  F R o n t i e r  4 - 5 9 4 9 .  R e s e r v a -
t i o n s  a r e  $ 3 . 0 0  p e r  p e r s o n .

O u r  a p p r e c i a t i o n  i s  g r e a t  t o  a l l  t h o s e  w h o  h a v e  d o n a t e d
books to the library, but we would like to single out for special

on music composition; and the Literary Section of the Hermosa BeachWomen's Club, who donated two complete sets of the Tales and Poems
of Edgar Allan Poe in the Modern Library Edition. Our thanks, too,
to the Literary Section of the Women's Club and the philanthropic
organization LAS QUINCE DAMAS for their monetary contributions to the
FRIENDS.



Winiam Spence Gel le r ,  Ass is tant  County  L ibrar ian  s ince
January  1956,  was named County  L ibrar ian e f fec t ive  Apr i l  1 ,  1963,  to

succeed John D.  Henderson,  who ret i red at  the end of  March.  Mr .
Ge l le r  ho lds  a  mas te rs  degree  in  pub l i c  admin is t ra t ion  f rom USC

a n d  a  d e g r e e  i n  l i b r a r y  s c i e n c e  f r o m  t h e  U n i v e r s i t y  o f  C a l i f o r n i a .

June 6  a t  10 :30  a .m.  i s  a  g rea t  t ime fo r  jo in ing  FRIENDS
i n  a  l a s t  c u p  o f  c o f f e e  b e f o r e  t h e  s u m m e r  b e g i n s .And what  be t te r

r e a s o n  f o r  g e t t i n g  t o g e t h e r  t h e n  t h e  c o m m e m o r a t i o n  o f  H e r m o s a ' s  5 0 t h
y e a r  a s  a  m e m b e r  o f  t h e  C o u n t y  L i b r a r y  s y s t e m !  W e ' v e  c o m e  a  l o n g  w a y

f r o m  t h e  s m a l l  c i r c u l a t i n g  l i b r a r y  o r g a n i z e d  b y  t o w n s p e o p l e  i n  1 9 0 3 - - -
by  the end of  June 1913 we were among the f i rs t  to  jo in  the Los Angeles

County  Pub l ic  L ib rary  Sys tem.  And to  top  i t  o f f ,  summer  1963 marks
t h e  f i r s t  a n n i v e r s a r y  o f  o u r  e x c e l l e n t  n e w  l i b r a r y !  W e ' l l  s e e  y o u

J u n e  6  - -  t h e n  o n  t o  t h e  s u m m e r
reading program ( i f  you haven ' t  turned your  name in  as a  Storybook

L a d y ,  a n d  l i k e  t o  r e a d  t o  s m a l l  c h i l d r e n ,  c a l l  M r s .  I r e n e ,
F R o n t i e r  4 - 1 8 8 5 ) .

Sincerely,t a n t i o u s

a J e T d  4 7 4 2  9 1 9
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